
 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
I am excited to invite you to the Mulberry Academy Woodside Key Stage 3 Assessment Information 
Evening on Thursday 10th October from 4:00pm to 5:00pm. The event will be held in the assembly hall. 
This is a valuable opportunity for you to learn about the recent changes to the Key Stage 3 assessment 
model, how reports have changed this year, and the expectations for the upcoming Key Stage 3 
assessment week. 
 
Information will also be shared about our homework expectations, how we support students with Special 
Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND), and the extensive list of extracurricular clubs available to our 
students. 
 
While students are not required to attend, if they do join us, please ensure they are in full school uniform. 
 
Your attendance will ensure that you have a clear understanding of the assessment information sent 
home and enable us to work effectively together to support our students’ academic success. We will be 
sharing this information with students in assemblies and tutor time so that students and parents/carers are 
well informed of the changes. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Paul Bernard 
Deputy Head Teacher   
Mulberry Academy Woodside   
 
 


